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In-progress:  

• The HV Workgroup held a call Sept. 9 to prepare for the HV World Café. 
• The World Café was convened on Sept. 16, 2015. Thirty-nine (39) stakeholders 

participated from various roles related to home visiting and with broad geographic 
representation.  Volunteers from the CBEC Home Visiting Workgroup and  
State Departments of Health, Mental Health, and Education facilitated discussion and 
took notes as participants responded to eight different topics in 20 minute cycles.  The 
primary question for each topic was: What would [this area] look like in an ideal home 
visiting state system? 

• Notes from the conversations are being compiled. 

Questions for the board/larger group:  
• None at this time 
 

Other Notes:  
• The next meeting will be held in early December to review the notes from the World 

Café. 


